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Meeting Minutes 

February 27,2020 
 

Members present: Dolly Haskell, Shavon Haskell, David Voortman, Nancy Patton, Michelle Patton 

 

At 7:01 the meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.     

 

Minutes from the 1/23/20 meeting were read and approved as read. 

 

Citizens Forum:   

1. CHP: Officer Moore was in attendance.  Low call volume last quarter- 3 vehicle collisions.  2 sergeants leaving 

but 2 coming on. 

 

2. Modesto City Fire: Jesse DeCosta representing Modesto City fire was in attendance. 13 calls for service last 

month- 5 EMS, 1 house fire, 4 collisions.  January averaged an 8 minute response time to calls in the district.  

Now is the time of year to remember to prepare your property with proper fire abatement.  March 25th is a 

scheduled meeting with Cal Fire.  

 

Correspondence:  

1. All County Board & Commission Meeting Agendas & Minutes are received electronically and reviewed by the 

Secretary.  All documents are available for review on the Stanislaus County website. SCFPD and ORFD Board 

Meeting Agendas & Minutes are available from each entity on request. Beginning 7/1/19 this MAC will no longer 

report on SCFPD Board business. 

 

All correspondence has been reviewed by Secretary; no comments. 

 

Old Business:  

1. Green Book Update (dv):  Shavon will be added to the process and David will invite Sharon Page from the 

Historical Society to join as well. No update. 

 

 

New Business: 

3. Oakdale Fire Protection District- Gary Hampton- Fire Board President presented Measure Q to the meeting 

attendees.  May 5th is the mail in only ballot.   

 

 

Council Comments:   

 A reminder that the MAC has a new email address: KnightsFerryMAC@gmail.com 

 

Open Discussion:    

 

With no further business, Shavon motioned the meeting be adjourned, Michelle seconded; Motion was passed and 

the meeting adjourned at 8:40pm/ 

              

Respectfully submitted, 

David Voortman, Secretary 
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